
 

  

 

 

COVID-19 ALERT: Governor to Issue Statewide 
Order Tomorrow 

 

  April 1, 2020 
 

Due to the continuing spread of the novel coronavirus (COVID-19), Governor 
Kemp announced this evening he will impose a statewide "shelter in place 
order" effective this Friday, April 3. It will remain in effect until April 13th but 
may be extended beyond that date. 

    

The Governor's office has not yet released a copy of the executive order. At his 
press conference, Kemp indicated the executive order will be signed and 
released tomorrow (Thursday, April 2) and will contain guidance on what 
activities are permitted and what activities are not. 

    

As soon as GADA receives the executive order, we will provide a copy to 
members via an email alert.  

 

Anticipating that such an order may be issued, GADA contacted the Governor's 
office and urged him to deem dealership sales and service operations as 
essential. View GADA's letter to the Governor 

 

Please stayed tuned for further updates from GADA regarding this matter.  
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